Hoover Press : Currency

Acknowledgments

This volume on currency unions had its origins in the conference that we held at the Hoover Institution, Stanford University, in May 2000. Hoover provided a great environment for the conference, and we are indebted to Director John Raisian for providing this attractive venue. We also owe to John the funding that enabled us to assemble the outstanding group of scholars who participated in the meeting. Hoover associate director Richard Sousa functioned essentially as a co-organizer of the conference, and we deeply appreciate his input and assistance. In addition, we would like to acknowledge the outstanding organizational skills of Teresa Judd and Deborah Ventura.